MRRA Board meeting, Monday, July 12, 2022, 6PM, UML Bellegarde Boathouse

Attendees: Liz Albert, Bob Bowen, Andy Hutchinson, Chur Masors, Matt O’Brien, Mark
Romanowsky, Dottie Semonian, Karen Scammell. Brief visit by Kate Ford.

June minutes approved.
User agreement with UML OK’d. Just waiting for an invoice.

Kate Ford is organizing a meeting with all boathouse user groups some time either end of July or
beginning of August.

Liz Albert requested that a 2" key be made for the new wakeless launch.

KC is not available to coach another full session of Learn to Scull this summer. As an alternative, she can
coach a shorter follow-up session for LtScull grads and anyone else who would like to join. It will be 1
session/week for 4 weeks, minimum 4 participants in order for it to run. Participants will need to be
MRRA members. Cost TBD.

Will ask Learn to Sweep coach or program director what happens if there are more students than there
are seats in a boat. answer (Karen talking with Erin Heinhold): if there are excess, they either ride in the
launch or erg. James Gilchrist the coach does not put the learn to sweep rowers into singles or doubles.

During Kate Ford’s brief visit, discussed possible ways to keep the docks cleaner of bird droppings,
where the MRRA boat trailers can be stored, keeping the area clear for the convenience of the National
Park boat tours, a possible clean-up day where all boathouse users help out.



